
Kate Pitman 

To: 	 Virginia Davids 
Cc: 	 Cees Kooijmans; Glenn Goosen 
Subject: 	Webster & Lubowski 

Virginia, please forward a copy of this to Denzil Potgieter and Wilson Magadla. Thanks. 

Kobus Swans is away on medical leave, but he has asked me to write on his behalf. We are trying to establish 
the status of the investigations in the Webster and Lubowski cases. 

During last year, I was designated from the GIU to assist Kobus,i',n these 2"national investigations', and we both 
communicated during the year with various members of the CT office about these cases. Kobus, in his reports 
to Wilson, requested information and instructions. I also communicated with Cees, Glenn and Denzil about 
trying to compile a full set of documents, including the Namibian investigation docket in Lubowski and the 
inquest record in Webster. 

We are very willing to assist in these matters but are unclear as to what is being handled from the CT side and 
what is required of us. Would it be possible to arrange a meeting with all parties who have been involved in this 
investigation to decide upon an investigative strategy if one has not already been formulated? 

We are obviously concerned to try and take these matters further as they are seemingly high priority cases 
and if opened up, will hopefully shed light on CCB activities. We are also regularily being contacted by Julian 
Knight( Mrs Gabi Lubowski's attorney) for progress reports. We have simply been referring him to Mr Magadla. 

We'd appreciate it, if you could advise us of the status of these investigations and of any role you would like us 
to play in the investigation of these cases. 

Thank you. 
Regards 
Kate Pitman 
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